
Comment for planning application 19/01047/OUT
Application Number 19/01047/OUT

Location Land North East Of Oxford Road West Of Oxford Canal And East Of Bankside Banbury

Proposal Outline planning application for a residential development of up to 825 dwellings; green
infrastructure including formal (playing fields with changing rooms, allotments) and informal
open space; landscaping and associated infrastructure including a balancing pond; on land
off the A4260, with access off the existing Longford Park access off the A4260 (Oxford
Road), and a new access off the A4260 (Banbury Road). All matters of detail reserved, save
for access.

Case Officer Samantha Taylor  
 

Organisation
Name Sophie

Address 21 Brickle Lane,Bloxham,Banbury,OX15 4NL

Type of Comment  Objection

Type neighbour

Comments The traffic along that road and throughout Banbury is horrendous as it is, especially at
school time. The whole town will be at a stand still, Banbury does not have enough support
services ie primary and secondary schools, dentist, Dr's or full services at the hospital to
support the people of Banbury let alone adding another 825 houses. Ruining the country
side and dehousing wildlife around the area and all the villages are merging into one giant
Banbury there's no definition between Adderbury and Banbury if this goes ahead Adderbury
may as well be Banbury. How can our emergency services who are understaffed take on
even more responsibility and cope with this added pressure of extra people. I can't even get
my children into my local primary school because there's not enough places available so I
have to drive to Banbury to their school from Bloxham and that takes me 25 minutes at
school run time just to get to school so if more houses means more people and more cars on
the road it's not safe. Consent rate on lower rent in the town centre so shops can open and
not have empty units. There's nothing left in the town centre worth going there for. The
houses won't be cheap enough for first time buyers, they said Longford Park would be
affordable housing but it's not.
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